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Welsh Government has commissioned Cardiff University to undertake its

Digital Adoption Survey for the Legal sector in Wales, 2023. It aims to

build as strong a picture as possible of legal services in the emerging

digital economy in Wales to inform the work of Welsh Government and

partners in supporting its development.

All feedback gained will inform Welsh Government interventions and

assistance for the sector in coming years.

The survey takes around 10-12 minutes to complete and the deadline for

responses is Friday 23 June.

You can access the survey here

[https://cardiff.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_02mPOeWPDKfI2Ka?Q_CHL=qr] .
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